CAMROSE EARLY YEARS CENTRE- DEPUTY HEADTEACHER
 Appointment of a full-time Deputy Head Teacher
Jan 2022 or February 2022
Due to our existing Deputy retiring in the summer, we are looking to appoint an inspirational, enthusiastic Deputy Head to be part of the exciting next steps at Camrose Early Years Centre.
In May of this year Camrose Early Years Centre began a collaboration with Foundations for Children Nursery Schools Federation (comprising 3 Nursery Schools in Northamptonshire – Croyland Nursery School, Highfield Nursery School and Parklands Nursery School). On the 1st December 2021 the new Governing Board will be created for the four Nursery Schools.
One of the key priorities for the successful candidate will be to take a lead with the day to day management of the centre, with the Executive Headteacher working across the four schools. The successful candidate will further develop the curriculum and integrated services alongside two Early Years Teachers, in order to ensure the best possible opportunities and outcomes for all of the children at our school.
The successful post holder will complement the senior leadership team of the Camrose Early Years Centre and the Nursery Schools Federation.
This role is not teacher based but will include some teaching responsibility as agreed to meet the needs of the school and work to the strengths of the individual who is appointed.
The successful candidate:
· is able to lead, manage and work as part of a team when appropriate
· can identify and prioritise the needs of the school on a short and long term basis in order to enhance our strengths, maintain stability and continue to move the school forwards
· will continue to develop our links and relationships within the community including all stakeholders
We can offer you:
· the opportunity to realise your own potential as the leader of a team of talented, dedicated and professional staff
· happy and motivated pupils
· supportive Governing Body and committed parents
· excellent learning spaces and outdoor areas


Applying for the job
[bookmark: _GoBack]Visits to the school to meet our Executive Headteacher, Miss Lyndsey Barnett are encouraged and warmly welcomed. Please contact the school to arrange 01604 585219 or to request an application pack. Application packs are also available on our websites.

The School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all staff to share this commitment. Pre-employment checks will be completed.

Closing date for applications is midday, 29th November 2021
Interviews expected w/b 1st December 2021  

